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August 27th  

 

PCEA Night at the Ballpark! 

Come join your fellow PCEA members 
on "Thirsty Thursday" - August 27th at  

L.P. Frans Stadium as the Hickory Crawdads 

host the Charleston River Dogs! 

Bring a Potential Member for a night 

of Baseball, Networking, and FUN! 

This event is FREE for all members & 
potential member guests! 

**YOU MUST REGISTER TO RESERVE YOUR 

TICKETS!** 

REGISTRATION INCLUDES GAME TICKET PLUS: 
 

(Buffet Served from 6:30 - 8:00 PM)  

 Hamburgers 

 Hot Dogs 

 BBQ 

 Baked Beans 

 Coleslaw 

 Chili 

 Chips 

 Dessert Tray 

 Soft Drinks 

Register online at: 
www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 
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HEALTH & HAPPINESS 
 

 

Please send any Health & Happiness to  

Teresa Cottrell,  

Catawba County Building Inspections 

 

 
 

This is a “Thirsty Thursday” game--draft beer is 

$1.00 (not included in registration). 
 

** After the game, stick around for one more and 
listen to live music in the Picnic Pavilion! 

Please RSVP NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, 
AUGUST 26th - And don't forget to register your 

guest(s)!! 
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UPCOMING PCEA 

EVENTS 

August 27th—Baseball 

Night at Crawdads 

Game 

September 11th –

Annual Kenneth N. 

Houston Memorial 

Golf Tournament  

October 8th—Monthly 

Business Meeting 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



29th Annual  
Kenneth N. Houston  

Memorial Golf Tournament.  

It is time again for the Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Golf Tournament - our annual 

scholarship fundraiser!  

Last year’s tournament was a great success. With the help of our sponsors we raised 

enough money to award two $1,500.00 college scholarships and two $1,000.00 

college scholarships. Our goal is to match that same level and award college 

educational scholarships totaling at least $5,000.00 again this year! 

 

 
  

This will be our 29th Annual Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Golf Tournament. 

This tournament is  

our only educational scholarship fundraiser. The  

proceeds of this tournament are used to provide educational scholarships, which our 

chapter awards  

to college students from our area who are studying construction-related curriculum. 

 
 

 

The tournament will be at the LHCC Catawba Springs course on Friday, September 

11th!!! As usual, we’ll have free beverages before and during the tournament. Free 

buffet lunch will be available from 10:30-11:45 and free dinner will also be available 

as golfers complete their rounds. Please RSVP for dinner and write "NO GOLF" in the 

handicap blank if you will be attending dinner but will be unable to golf (only a PCEA 

member or their guest may attend dinner at no cost). 
For additional information on sponsorship opportunities, contact the tournament 

organizer,  

John Walker via cell (828-381-4855) or  

Email (jwalker@wcreynolds.biz). 

mailto:jwalker@wcreynolds.biz


 
 

 
 

Board of Directors Meeting Dates 
(Please Save these Dates) 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A u g u s t  2 6 t h   

S e p t e m b e r  3 0 t h   

O c t o b e r  2 8 t h  

 N o v e m b e r  1 8 t h  

D e c e m b e r  3 0 t h  
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